
Memo No. 0976-08 

        MEMORANDUM 

TO:   All PHLX Members, Member Organizations and FCO Participant 
            and Employees 

FROM:          Public Relations 

DATE:           May 21, 2008           

RE:                Bell-Ringing Ceremony- May 22 - Student winners of the national  
            Stock Market Game

Four Philadelphia Public School high school students, whose team won the most money 
from mock investments as participants in the national Stock Market Game, will ring the 
opening bell on Thursday, May 22.

The Northeast High School 12th graders competed with more than 50 schools in nine 
regions in the city of Philadelphia. They turned their $100,000 investment into $133,299 
over a period of 10 weeks. 

Remarks will begin promptly at 9:20 a.m.  

Please join us.  


